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Executive Director Report: 2nd Quarter 2022 

 
Meetings Held:  

• April 8, 2022 Board Meeting 

• June 1, 2022 Special Meeting 

• June 15, 2022 Special Meeting 
 
Disciplinary Actions: 

• Dr. L. Wiegel (Conditional Dismissal) 
 
Licensure/Certification: as of 06/30/2022 
Active Chiropractic License Holders = 468 
Limited Practice without a License/Temporary = 1 
Inactive Chiropractic License Holders = 43 
CCCA License Holders = 124 

• 3 Chiropractic applications received in this quarter. 

• 3 Chiropractic licenses issued in this quarter: 
o  Brenna Jacobsen (#1167); Kayne Griffith (1168); Courtney Schneider (1169) 

• 1 Chiropractic Reactivation of an Inactive License 
o Rudolph Garza (#1112) 

• 1 Graduate Internship Approved 
o Rodney Wojahn 

• 11 CCCA applications received in this quarter. 

• 13 CCCA Certifications issued in this quarter: 
o Amber Christianson (CCCA241); Amy Derby (CCCA242); Tiffany Springer (CCCA243); Kassidie 

Anspach (CCCA244); Cassandra Lukach (CCCA245); Quinn Kratochvil (CCCA246); Macee 
Libbesmeier (CCCA247); Kimberly Schaefer (CCCA248); Mariah Wood (CCCA249); Jandee Harstad 
(CCCA250); Alicia Feehan (CCCA251); Andrea R. Fredrickson (CCCA252); Devan Jordan (CCCA253) 

  
Financial: See separate financial reports for review and approval. 
 
Legal: 

• ND District Ct. 08-2020-CV-01827 – Order Awarding Attorney’s Fees issued June 14, 2022 

• Supreme Court Opinion 2022 ND 113 issued May 26, 2022 
 
Other Items: 

• 2 pending Open Record/Open Meeting complaints filed with AG’s office were completed. N.D.A.G. 2022-
O-05 was issued May 19, 2022. The Board was not found in violation. 

• Dr. Froehling & I attended the FCLB Annual Meeting in Denver, CO. 

• Notified the Grafton Wells Fargo branch will be closing in August 2022. Started the process of opening a 
new checking account at Choice Financial in Grafton. 

• Completed the annual record retention disposal. 

http://www.ndsbce.org/

